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Topic Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended 2023 NFHS FB Rules Committee

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff Changes made to help most teams

General Commentary

Associate Commissioner Cope and I attended the NFHS
Football Rules Committee meeting in January. In this meeting,
playing rules changes were discussed and it was Mr. Cope's
first exposure to this process, which is unique in NFHS
operations.
Minimal changes were made to the playing rules, but those
changes made should be well received by the schools.


